
Odell Park Centennial Project  
Meeting minutes 
February 5, 2008 

 
 
Present: Tom Charbono, Mike Mullavey, Melissa Rizzo 
 
Treasurer’s report- Mike stated that there is over $3,000 in the account 
 
Project updates- 
 
Fence: Mike suggested we put in 1000 feet of the upscale fence as present at Trestle 
View park and leave the remainder of the existing fence in place. This would cost the 
same as replacing the entire fence with new chain link. This would give a nice 
appearance tying in with Trestle View. 
 
Gazebo: The quote from Eased Edges of Tilton came to $10, 368. Mike is pursuing 
asking a builder for custom quote. 
 
Community build: Scheduled for June 7-8th. Chuck Farmer is coordinating this effort. 
There will be lots of work to do. City will bring in loam, need to have stumps removed, 
need to drill 82 holes for the equipment. Prisoners will be available to help in prep for 
this event with cutting brush and taking down the current equipment.  
 
Fire Escape: Need to get a quote for this project. There would need to be a door put in 
upstairs and also the escape needs to be covered.  
 
Grants: 
*Bob Morin will work on Land and Water Conservation grant 
*FSB grant is in the process of being reviewed…thank you Mike. 
*Mike will put in for the NH Charitable grant for $15,000 
 
Fundraising: 
*Hoop Shoot…will have numbers at next month’s meeting 
*Ornament….we are waiting for the layout from the company 
 
Promo: 
*Sarah is still working on promo materials 
*Celebration event to take place in fall of 2009 
*Tom will talk to Zanca about T-shirts 
 
Next meeting: March 4th, 11am 


